
I strongly support passage of HB3492 because it would expand the current Toxic Use Reduction program 
to include air toxics. It would have minimal burden on industry since nearly all facilities are currently 
participating in this program. This bill would include five additional sources not yet in the program. It has 
the potential to give the DEQ a much better understanding of potential for reductions in air emissions 
from industrial point sources. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bob Palzer, 
Air Quality Issues Coordinator, Oregon Chapter Sierra Club 

 


